
Manitoba Matis Federation 
Office of the Chief Electoral Officer 

CERTIFICATE OF RESULTS 

An election was called for the Bosco Local on the 4th day of May, 2024. 
Elections for the positions of Vice-Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer. 

Notice of the meeting was properly given, and a quorum of members 
attended. 

I was personally present and attest to the results. I certify the below 
results, and declare elected the following persons: 

Chair: Yvette Spence retained previously held position 

Vice-Chair: Raymond Buors by acclamation 

Secretary: Jordan Jackson by acclamation 

Treasurer: Glorian Chartrand by acclamation 

Each shall hold office unless the position is vacated or until a 
successor is elected. 

Dated at Swan River, in Manitoba, the 4th day of 
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